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Application  No: Consultees Name: Comment:Received: Response:

03/09/2019  16:03:322019/3734/P COMMNT Matthew Levin After talking with the architect, I understand that the builders will require 1 or 2 parking bays to be suspended 

for their use for an extended period of time - approx 6-9 months. As parking is extremely limited in this street 

and specifically in the evenings, it would make life a whole lot easier if council would only suspend the bays 

from say 8.00 am to 5.00 pm to allow residents to park at night in these suspended bays when no 

deliveries/construction will be taking place.

with thanks
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